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Newsletter April 2022 
 

Welcome back from the Easter break!  We hope you all had lots of fun! We have a busy summer term ahead of 

us. As the sun is shining (at the mo!) please can you make sure to apply sun cream and send in a hat for your child 

to wear when appropriate.  We still need coats and wellies for the ever changing weather. Please make sure all 

items have names in them. 

 

Preschool operating times are 9am until close at 3pm every day.  Please can you make sure that your children 

are not dropped off before this time, unless they have siblings at school being dropped earlier and that all 

children are collected at 3pm. 

 

Week 1 and 2 – 25th April – Minibeasts – We are reading The Very Hungry Caterpillar and Super worm and 

making all sorts of bugs. We will also talk about being super fit like Superworm and look at exercising.  We will 

also gather bugs and care for them.  Look at information books about bugs and discuss that people can be scared 

of different things.  We will be talking about feelings and being kind to each other as well as nature. 

  

Week 3 – 9.5.22 – Seeds and Plants – We are reading Jack and the Beanstalk and Jaspers Beanstalk and looking 

at books about gardens.  We will grow beans and seeds (we already have our potatoes growing) We will also collage 

flowers and look at patterns.  

  

Week 4 – 16.5.22 – Teeth and Healthy Eating – We are reading The Selfish Crocodile, talking about cleaning 

our teeth and eating healthy food.  Looking at positional language, playing the healthy lunch box game. 

 

Week 5 – 23.5.22 – Music Week – We are reading Mr Big (a musical gorilla) – Music circle times and listening 

to different sorts of music.  Making musical instruments from Junk Modelling.  Also celebrating Queens Jubilee 

with a cream tea on the Friday afternoon which we hope you will all be able to attend. 

 

We only have 1 person on our joint school and preschool fund raising committee (FOPS) and would like to encourage 

new parents coming in to join up if we are to raise some funds for Preschool. Then we can put on some fun events 

like the Jubilee CreamTea.  If you can help please talk to either Emma or Rachael (Henry’s Mum) 

 

Please make sure to check in with the Preschool blog each week to see what the children have been up to and 

any up-dates along the term www.pelyntprimary.co.uk/Class/PreSchool  

 

We will break for summer half term on Friday 27th May and return on 6th June for the last half of the 

Summer Term. 
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